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Definitely oppose the State trying to alter and potentially increase our property taxes 

in anyway.  My wife is a small business owner and still has not financed recovered 

from the Covid crises.  Increases in rent through Covid and post Covid have become 

back breaking.  Couple that with reduced customer base and loss of revenue since 

Covid,    a tax increase would be crushing. 


